
I oppose this bill because it is unfair to all boaters who own wakeboats for these waterways.  Singling out one group of users to 
accommodate all others without finding a resolution for all waterway users is not fair.  This bill if passed will force boaters to other 
waterways and crowd those waterways marking them more unsafe.  How is this fair to ALL users.  Find a resolution for everyone...


